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We hope you are all doing well after spending a relaxing & enjoyable
summer season with family and friends. It’s time again to “get back into the
swing” and focus on the Presidential & Congressional wins for 2020.

It’s always a pleasure to be together at our luncheons, to hear our speakers
and share life, family & politics. We will remain hopeful, prayerful, faithful
and vigilant as we look to the future months to prepare to win.
It’s important for you to read carefully the appeal from our
OCGOP. (See below) They ask us all to consider how we can be of help in
the next year and a half as we prepare for a win. There are several options to
choose from to meet your needs to be involved. � We will be encouraging
you along the way. You can walk precincts, help with mailings …and If you
like to talk to people …you will have fun with other patriots making phone
calls to help assure votes to accomplish our 2020 win.
​ Please Click Here to Volunteer to choose your best role.
  
We are proud to let you know that your Co -President Judy Levine and our
Treasurer Gail Rego will be our Delegate and Alternate Delegate to the
NFRW National Convention in Indianapolis September 26th

through the 28th. We will also be sending a delegation to Bakersfield,
October 18th and 19th for the upcoming CFRW Convention where
we elect new officers and vote on resolutions as well as attend training
classes. They will look forward to giving us an update from both events at
our October meeting.
Also, according to Judy who sits on the Legislative Committee of the OC
Lincoln Club, there will be a new effort to change Proposition 13 in 2020 to
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split the role so business will no longer have property tax protection. This
would result in increased costs to consumers and we must work against
it. We plan to keep you informed as we learn more for direction from CFRW.
We look forward to seeing you all at our next luncheon meeting on Friday,
September 27th with our guest speaker the Rev. Jesse Lee
Peterson. Please send in your RSVP in as soon as possible…and stay tuned
to our email alerts for more details. Doors open at 10:30 am.
See you all then…and May God Bless us all!

Warmest Regards,
Judy & Pat 

Membership Report

Please help us welcome our most recent member in June, Dixie Bosley!
Welcome Dixie!! 
Our Membership Secretary Gretchen Whisler reports that our membership
totals are currently 152 regular members and 28 associates.
Keep up the great work Ladies & invite your friends, family & acquaintances
to attend meetings & JOIN us!
It's crucial we keep building our " Grassroots Army" of volunteers
to WIN in 2020. �
We look forward to giving you a report of our successful June Membership
Tea at our September 27 General meeting.

Nancy Wills and Linette Johnston
Co-chairs Membership 

National Day of Action
We need your help in California
On Tuesday, September 24, American patriots and activist across the
nation will be participating in Voter Registration National Day of Action to
expand our GOP electorate heading into the 2020 Election.
This day is SO important, which is why the California Republican Party is
participating in this Nationwide effort. California Republicans are in a
constant fight to increase our Republican voter registration and we NEED
your help.
National Day of Action will be a chance for you to hit the ground running and
help ALL Republican candidates up and down the ballot to expand their
voter base. It will be a chance for YOU to actively engage voters, get out
our winning message, and register new Republican voters.
We need EVERY grassroots supporter to help us increase our GOP
registration.
Can we count on you to register new voters on Voter Registration National
Day of Action?



 
Sign Up To Volunteer

Sign Up To Volunteer

Thank You
Bryan Watkins
Field & Political Director
CAGOP

Tustin Area Republican Women
Federated Cordially Invite You to
Attend Our September 27, 2019

General Meeting & Luncheon
We are proud to announce our

speaker 
Rev. Jesse Lee Peterson

  
Reverend Peterson is an American conservative media personality, minister
and author. He is the host of The Jesse Lee Peterson Show on national radio
and The Fallen State web series.
Jesse grew up on a plantation in Alabama under Jim Crow. He moved to Los
Angeles at 18, worked for 20 years, and created a cleaning business. At 40,
Jesse founded BOND, a nonprofit dedicated to “Rebuilding the Family by
Rebuilding the Man.”. He speaks in schools, universities, juvenile detention
centers, jails, prisons, and churches. He leads forums, town halls, rallies,
protests, and conferences.
 

Doors open for Check-in at 10:30 AM
– Meeting 11:00 am – 1:00 pm

Members & Associate Members $30.00
• Guests $35.00 

  
RSVP by Monday, September 23, 2019 to our NEW

TARWF Dedicated Email

http://click.victory.cagop.org/?qs=25572e716d87d2e60387375a3356525e762171303cf3bba0bd6c3e0bac9de71bf3e3be47acaa5f5e4015b414fdd50d51f3b536c53c824a66
http://click.victory.cagop.org/?qs=25572e716d87d2e60387375a3356525e762171303cf3bba0bd6c3e0bac9de71bf3e3be47acaa5f5e4015b414fdd50d51f3b536c53c824a66


TustinRepWomen@gmail.com
••• Reservations are required. Only those with

reservations will be seated for lunch.  
Please remember a reservation made is a reservation
paid If you are unable to keep your reservation please

cancel.
Meeting and Luncheon held at 

Tustin Ranch Golf Club • 12442 Tustin Ranch Rd.,
Tustin CA 92782 

REMINDER:
Statewide Republican Voter

Registration Campaign
Orange County Republicans -
As you may have seen in the press lately, Democrats have gained a small
voter registration advantage county wide. The numbers show that this isn't a
large Democratic gain in voter registrations - it's voters who have left the
Republican Party and become No Party Preference voters.
Some of these voters have become disengaged with the Republican Party,
and some had their party preference changed by the DMV registering voters
through the new Motor Voter law. Whatever the case, we as Republicans
need to engage with these voters to earn back their registration - we need
your help.
We have partnered with the California Republican Party for their statewide
Republican voter registration drive: the September Surge. 
Republicans throughout California will be working to register Republican
voters from September 1st to September 30th. Join your fellow Republicans
in fighting for California!

How You Can Help
Walk Your Neighborhood to Register Voters - We'll provide you the
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list NPP voters in your neighborhood, voter registration forms and walk
pieces. Join us for a Surge Saturday event or walk on your time.
Phone Bank - Come to HQ and call NPP voters to verify their party
preference and re-register if needed.
Register Voters and Republican Outreach at the DMV – "Getting
our Republican Message Out" and Registering Voters at the
DMV. Please contact Cynthia Thacker at cynrethkr@yahoo.com.
 

Click the link below to sign-up for the September Surge!
Click Here to Volunteer

TUSTIN TILLERS DAYS, VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED

OCTOBER 4, 5, & 6, 2019
Hello Everyone,

Tustin Tiller Days will be held Friday evening
(Oct. 4th), Saturday (Oct. 5th), and Sunday (Oct.
6th).  Tiller Days is held at Columbus Tustin

Park (corner of Prospect Ave and Irvine Blvd).

Our group (TARWF) helps staff the booth which is sponsored by Tustin
Area Republican Assembly (TARA). We will have voter registration material,
club material, and campaign material. REMEMBER! California Primary will
be TUESDAY, MARCH 3RD.  We need to get REPUBLICANS elected. SO
IMPORTANT!!!

If you are interested in volunteering, CALL ME (714-368-0786), TEXT
ME (714-785-0280) OR EMAIL ME (shemmie@aol.com). I will also
have a sign-up sheet at our TARWF meeting on Friday, Sept. 27th. Don't
worry if you haven't had experience, I am a good trainer and will have
helpful guides available.

Thanks so very much. I'm looking forward to seeing everyone at our meeting
and being in a room full of ADORABLE CONSERVATIVES! Take care!

Carlene Cunningham, Voter Registration Chair   714-368-0786

Biennial 2019 CFRW Convention
California Federation of Republican Women

41st Biennial Convention
95th Anniversary

October 18 - 20, 2019
Bakersfield Marriott Hotel at the Convention Center

Saturday Evening Banquet Celebration (10/19)
Ken Starr, Featured Banquet Speaker 

Ken Starr served as independent counsel, investigating the Clinton
administration from 1994 to 1999. His distinguished legal career also
includes service as solicitor general of the United States under
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President George H. W. Bush, as a federal court of appeals judge
nominated by President Reagan, and as a law clerk to Supreme Court
chief justice Warren Burger. He served as president of Baylor
University from 2010 to 2016 and as dean of Pepperdine School of Law
from 2004 to 2010. Ken Starr has had a distinguished career in
academia, the law and public service.
CFRW Members are extremely grateful to have Ken and Alice Starr present as CFRW
celebrates 95 years of service and devotion to the Republican Party.

For further information contact:
Diane McGlinchey

2019 CFRW Convention Chair
mcglincheyL@aol.com

mailto:mcglincheyL@aol.com


 

Got to love the Marines, language and all.
God Bless Colonel JackFessender.

Marines have a wonderful way with words - clear, concise
and to the point.

If you look closely at the picture above, you will note that
all the Marines pictured are bowing their heads. That's
because they're praying. This incident took place at a
recent ceremony honoring the birthday of the corps, and
it has the ACLU up in arms. "These are federal
employees," says Lucius Traveler, a spokesman for the
ACLU, "on federal property and on federal time... For
them to pray is clearly an establishment of religion, and
we must nip this in the bud immediately."
When asked about the ACLU's charges, Colonel Jack
Fessender, speaking for the Commandant of the Corps
said, “To hell with the ACLU! GOD Bless Our
Warriors. Send the ACLU to Afghanistan! Then watch
those SONS OF BITCHES pray."

May God Bless America ,
One Nation Under GOD! 

What's wrong with the picture?
​  ABSOLUTELY NOTHING

  

IN GOD WE TRUST
Semper Fi

Thomas Jefferson
 
Thomas Jefferson was a very remarkable man who started
learning very early in life and never stopped.

At 5, began studying under his cousin's tutor.



At 9, studied Latin, Greek and French.

At 14, studied Classical literature and additional languages.

At 16, entered The College of William and Mary.
Also could write in Greek with one hand while writing the same in Latin with
the other.

At 19, studied Law for 5 years starting under George Wythe.

At 23, started his own law practice.

At 25, was elected to the Virginia House of Burgesses.

At 31, wrote the widely circulated "Summary View of the Rights of British
America " And
Retired from his law practice.

At 32, was a Delegate to the Second Continental Congress.

At 33, wrote the Declaration of Independence .

At 33, took three years to revise Virginia 's legal code and wrote a Public
Education
Bill and a statute for Religious Freedom.

At 36, was elected the second Governor of Virginia succeeding Patrick
Henry

At 40, served in Congress for two years.

At 41, was the American minister to France and negotiated commercial
treaties with
European nations along with Ben Franklin and John Adams..

At 46, served as The first Secretary of State under George Washington.

At 53, served as Vice President and was elected President of the American
Philosophical Society.

At 55, drafted The Kentucky Resolutions and became the active head of
Republican
Party.
 
At 57, was elected the third president of the United States.

At 60, obtained The Louisiana Purchase doubling the nation's Size.

At 61, was elected to a second term as President.

At 65, retired to Monticello .

At 80, helped President Monroe shape the Monroe Doctrine.

At 81, almost single-handedly created the University of Virginia and served
as its first



President.

At 83, died on the 50th anniversary of the Signing of the Declaration of
Independence along with John Adams.

Thomas Jefferson knew democracy, because he himself studied the
previous failed attempts at government. He understood actual history, the
nature of God, His laws, and the Laws of nature. That happens to be way
more than what most understand today.

Jefferson really knew his stuff. A voice from the past to lead us in the future:
 
"When we get piled upon one another in large cities, as in Europe, we shall
become as corrupt as Europe ." --Thomas Jefferson

"The democracy will cease to exist when you take away from those who are
willing to work and give to those who would not." -- Thomas Jefferson

"It is incumbent on every generation to pay its own debts as it goes. A
principle which if acted on would save one-half the wars of the world." --
Thomas Jefferson

"I predict future happiness for Americans if they can prevent the
government from wasting the labors of the people under the pretense of
taking care of them." -- 
Thomas Jefferson

"My reading of history convinces me that most bad government results from
too much government." --Thomas Jefferson

"The strongest reason for the people to retain the right to keep and bear
arms is,as a last resort, to protect themselves against tyranny in
government." -- Thomas Jefferson
 
"The tree of liberty must be refreshed from time to time with the blood of
patriots and tyrants." --Thomas Jefferson

"To compel a man to subsidize with his taxes the propagation of ideas
which he disbelieves and abhors is sinful and tyrannical." --
Thomas Jefferson

Thomas Jefferson said in 1802:

"I believe that banking institutions are more dangerous to our liberties than 
Standing armies. If the American people ever allow private banks to control
the issue of their currency, first by inflation, then by deflation, the Banks and
corporations that will grow up around the banks will deprive the people of all
property –
 until their children wake-up homeless on the continent their fathers
conquered."

Your Elected Officials

Federal
 Elected Officials

 California
​ Elected Officials



 

President of the 
United States

 Donald J. Trump
  1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW

  Washington, DC 20500
  Capital: 202-156-1111

 President Trump@whitehouse.gov
 

 Vice President of the 
 United States
 Michael Pence 

Number One Observatory Circle
  Washington, DC 20503
  Capitol: 202-347-4715

VPPence@whitehouse.gov
 

United States Senators
 Dianne Feinstein (D)
  331 Hart Senate Office
  Washington, DC 20510

  Office: 202-224-3841
  FAX: 202-228-3954

 
 Kamala Harris (D)

  8408 Kirksen SOB
  Washington, DC 20510
  Capitol: 202-229-2553

 

US House of Representatives
Katie Porter (D)

45th District
1117 Longworth House Office Building

Washington DC 20515
(202) 225-5611

Local Office
2151 Michelson Drive

Suite 195
Irvine, CA 92612
(949) 668-6600

 

California Governor
Gavin Newsome (D)

Executive Office
State Capitol Building
Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 445-2841
governor@governor.ca.gov

California State Senate
John Moorlach

37th District
State Capitol, Room 2048

Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone: (916) 651-4037

Fax: (916) 651-4937

District Office
940 South Coast Drive, Suite 185

Costa Mesa, CA, 92626
Phone: (714) 662-6050

Fax: (714) 662-6055

California State Assembly
Steven Choi

68th Assembly District
 State Capitol, Suite 2016,

Sacramento, CA 94249
916-319-2068

District Office
3240 El Camino Real, Suite 110

Irvine, CA 92602
714-665-6868

Coming Events
Save the Date

NFRW National Convention in Indianapolis September 26th

through the 28th

Tustin Tiller Days October 4th - 6th

CFRW Convention Bakersfield, October 18th and 19th

Your 2019 TARWF Board of Directors

mailto:President Trump@whitehouse.gov
mailto:VPPence@whitehouse.gov
mailto:governor@governor.ca.gov


Co-President:
Judy Levine
Ajllevine1@aol.com

Co-1st V.P. Programs:
Linda Barcelona
lindabarcelona1@yahoo.com

Co-2nd V.P. Membership:
Linette Johnston
linettejohnston@hotmail.com

Membership Secretary:
Gretchen Whisler
GWhis001@aol.com

Co- 3rd V.P. Ways & Means:
Candida Long
candidarosa@yahoo.com

Co-Recording Secretary:
Sheryl Franke
sherylfranke@sbcglobal.net

Co-President:
Pat Micone
Patmicone@gmail.com

Co-1st V.P. Programs:
Noel Parrish
noelstone2@gmail..com

Co-2nd V.P. Membership:
Nancy Wills
minxedge@aol.com

Treasurer:
Gail Rego
gail@rego.com

Co-3rd V.P. Ways & Means:
Loretta Miller
loretta@biblesbythecase.com

Co-Recording Secretary:
Peggy George
4peggygeorge@gmail.com

Visit our
website
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